
From:   John Burger   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 04, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0602-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FCC / Mr. Young,

Please be advised that we have now uploaded the Concurrence Letter from the Air Force Spectrum
Management Office as an exhibit to our application (accidentally uploaded identical duplicates). Also, as
was stated in our correspondence a few days ago, we'd like to adjust the requested testing dates of our
application to that of November 1, 2013, through October 31, 2014. We recognize that today (11/4/2013)
is currently within that period, and ask that once/if granted, the start date be adjusted to that of your
approved Start Date (beginning of grant), and that the End Date will remain October 31, 2014 (if you
concur with AFSMO's end date).

We believe that everything has now been submitted to you such that further processing of our application
can take place. We have everything ready to procure bandwidth upon this request being granted, and
look forward to being able to do this in a timely manner.

Please advise if there is any further information you need or action we need to take, and if there's
anything we can do to help you process this application.

Best regards,

-John L. Burger
Software/Test Engineer
GATR Technologies
Direct: 256-704-5601
Mobile: 256-541-3572
JBurger@gatr.com


